
Do You Have A 
Family Farm?

Researchers at The University of Iowa invite you 
to join a paid study to learn how to make 

farming safer for youth

Recruiting youth 13-19 years old and parents

The study involves interviews with a farm parent 
and youth pair

Compensation is $50 each for completing the 
study

Must be an Iowa resident that lives on the farm 
they work on

Study lasts 60-90 minutes

For interest and questions
Call: (480) 415-7637

Email: anna-proctor@uiowa.edu 
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